
As youth, we want to update the congregation with our youth project. We now have 

received progress report and photographs from the principle of Theological seminary 

Chunakam for the student that we have been supporting in last 2 years Bro. 

Ponnuchamy Vijiyathasan. 

Here is the summary of progress report : 

 Bro. Ponnuchamy Vijayathasan, 3rd year Student, CTS 
 
 Bro.Ponnuchamy Vijayathasan originally from Chenkalady, Batticaloa which is in 
the Eastern province of Srilanka. He belongs to Murakotanchenai CACM Church. 
  

He is one of our fruitful student from our Batticaloa Boys Home.  He studied at 
Batticaloa Hindu College and got through his O/L and A/L. After finish his studies he 
decided to go for the Ministerial training to become a Pastor. Now he is in third year , 
Second Semester with two other students. He has to finish his studies in April 2015 and 
then he will be appointed as a Pastor in one of our parish by the CACM.  
            
 He is very honest and very open minded personality. When he come to the 
Seminary he was very quiet and shy. But now he became a good leader and can able to 
shoulder for any responsible work. At present he is the student union president and 
doing good. He has a talent for writing articles for magazines and news papers.  
            
 He is very interested in playing guitar and he played guitar in the Northern 
school carol service last Sunday held at St.John's College. And also he is interest in 
playing Piano and Miruthangam. 
            
 He is also fairly good in his studies. They just finished their Semester 
examination. Now he is preparing for the 1st year Diploma in Christian Studies, which is 
a Serampore degree. 
            
 I  hope Viji will be a good assert for our church in the future. Please remember 
him in your prayers and also the other students and our Seminary. 
             
 Thanks for your kind support and prayers. Please convey our sincere greetings, 
wishes and thanks to your youth fellowship. 
            
 Once again Thank you so much.  

With Love and Prayers, 
Rev.A.S.Thevagunananthan 
Principal, CTS, Chunnakam.  

 
 
We will update our website with the full progress report and few photographs that we 

have received. 

Once again, that you so much for all your support and prayers. 

 



 

 


